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Ms. Paula J. Mer 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Bureau of Service Evaluation. & Compliance 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32349-0850 

RE: 

Dear Ms. Islcr: 

Proposed settlement for Dockct No. 991847-TI 

USP&C was not aware of any unpaid regulatory asscssment i'cc li-om 1998, and we 
have no record of receiving a n  assessment. However, as you pointed out in your letter of 
February 9, USPgCC does wk11 to keep its Florida certificate active. Therefore we 
propose the following settlement: 
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1) A payment of $69.00($50.O0 fee, $12.50 penalty, and $6.50 interest)for thc 1998 - regulatory assessment. r.r-J$ 
2) a $100 settlcrnent fee from USPGtC for Dockct 99 1847-TI. 

3) the assurance from USPSLC that any regulatory assessments that wc rcceive will n , .  
be processcd with due diligence. XI- 
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q* -1 AS you nientioned in your letter, USP&C receivcd a scgutatory assesswcnl for 1999, 
-----.and paid i t  accordingly. It is our intent to be in full compliance with the requests of the 
- - - - F l o r i d a  Public Service Commission, and hope that this matter is now resolved. 
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